
 

                           

                                                                                        Unapproved  

             2/08/2012              

                               Village of Maybee       

       Board Meeting                          

 2/08/2012           

       
President Gaylor opened meeting at 7:30 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance.   

Attendance: Council Younglove, Gross, VanAuker, Gramlich, Lieto, Liedel, President Gaylor, 

& Clerk Gross. 

Absent: Treasurer Grubb      

Motion: Lieto 2nd Younglove to approve the reading of January 11, 2012 minutes. Carried. 

Motion: VanAuker 2nd Liedel to pay bills as presented. Carried.     

Treasurers Report: Accepted as printed.        

            

Items from the floor:  No public comment.        

            

Old Business             

Zoning Ordinance Enforcer Report: Nothing to report at this time.    

            

Curb repair on Antes Drive: Council discussed the issue of repairing the curb on Antes Drive 

and all were in agreement that it did need to be done. This issue has been tabled until Spring 

when the weather is better to do the necessary repairs.      

            

New Business            

OK For Home Business Form: Council was presented with a home occupation application and 

was told that from now on any resident wanting to start up a home business would be required to 

have on file this completed form. A motion was then made on this issue.  

Motion: Gramlich 2nd Younglove  to approve the home business form. Carried.   

            

Closing Of Bluebush Rd.: A member of the Maybee Day Committee had asked if it was 

possible to close down Bluebush Rd. on Maybee Day. After discussion Council decided against 

the idea being that it is the main road leading into and out of the village.    

            

Sheriff In Town:  The Village of Maybee has not implemented any contract for any Sheriff to be 

here in town.            

Resurface of Blazer Rd.: Council members discussed how to resurface Blazer Road and talked 

about working on this project when funds become available.     

RR Repair on Baldwin Rd.: Council also brought up the issue of repairs needed to the RR 

crossing on Baldwin Rd. which are scheduled to be worked on this year by Canadian National. 

            



 

                           

Motion: Lieto 2nd Younglove  to adjourn the meeting at 8:15 p.m.. Carried.   

Next Meeting:  March 14, 2012 @ 7:30 p.m..       

            

Respectfully Submitted,          

Theresa Gross, Clerk 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

             

       

          

             
  

 

             

         

             

             

  

             

      
       


